
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Access Zion’s online giving option Vanco at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

In Prayer: 

Sermon Notes: 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
-February 23, 2025- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship 
    Congregational Singing 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Children’s Time 
    Congregational Singing 
    Scripture Presentation: Luke 7:36-50 
    Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song 
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

Prelude:  Lois Yoder 
Worship Leader:   Steve Bomar 
Song Leader:  Seth Gingerich 
Children’s Time:  Wanda Rohrer-Heyerly 
Speaker:  Jana Gingerich 

Eva & Luci —North Marion Girl’s Basketball (V) 
  Tues. Feb 25 7:00PM: Home game vs. Stayton 

Loving God, how lavishly you pour out the costly gift of your grace 
upon us.  Fill our homes and our lives with the fragrance of your 
love, so that we may show your glory and serve your people; 
through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen. 



DRIFT CREEK CAMP FUNDRAISER 
Sunday, March 2 

 

Next Sunday is the DCC Fundraiser at Zion!  Tony and Brenda  
Kauffman, Directors of DCC, will be joining us with a short presenta-
tion of what’s new at Camp.  Following the service, there will be a 
fundraiser luncheon of pizza rolls and Caesar salad, as well as brown-
ies and ice cream for dessert.   
 

Please make all checks directly out to Drift Creek Camp. 

 
PACIFIC NORTHWEST MENNONITE HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

2025 ANNUAL MEETING 
 

You’re invited to attend the 2025 PNMHS Annual Meeting here at 
Zion on Saturday, March 15.  The event begins at noon with a lunch-
eon and business meeting.  Afterwards, Michele Hershberger will be 
sharing a series of presentations titled “What’s the Problem with 
Christian Nationalism?” , followed by a Questions & Answers time, 
and ending around 3:20pm.  
 

To attend the meal portion of the gathering, please RSVP by March 7 
to Jerry Barkman at: treasurer-pnmhs@canby.com.  The cost to 
attend the luncheon is $15 per person.  There is no cost or RSVP 
needed to attend the program only.  A Zoom link is available for 
those unable to attend in person.  Complete details are posted on 
the bulletin board in the foyer at the back of the church. 

Sunday 
8:30am    Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am    Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service 
 

This Week 
Tuesday, 10:00am   Bible Study via Zoom 
Wednesday, 6:30pm   Worship Commission meeting 

 

Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Eva Coulombe, Kara Kropf 
Next Week: Jesse Fitzpatrick, Josh Yoder 
 

Budget Report: Offering 2/16/25: $3,458.55 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WORDS OF  

Thank you, Zion, for the Valentine’s Day care package. It is a wonder-
ful feeling to know that there is a supportive, caring, congregation 
even thousands of miles away at school. I’m excited to see everyone 
soon!   - Caleb Chupp 

   IT’S THE MOMENT YOU’VE ALL BEEN WAITING FOR! 
   Updated Directories - Available Next Week 

 

We will have printed directories available next Sunday, March 2!  If 
you haven’t yet gotten us your most recent information, including an 
updated picture, please do so by Wednesday, February 26.  You can 
email it to the office at: zionmc@canby.com or you can fill out a  
Welcome Card and place it in one of the offering boxes. 
 

If you have not been listed in the Church Directory in the past, but 
would like to be, please be sure to reach out to the Church Office. 

 
THE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE OREGON UNIT 

OF MENNONITE DISASTER SERVICE 
 

The Annual Meeting of Oregon MDS will be held April 26 at Lebanon 
Mennonite Church.  If you would like further information, please  
contact the church office or Clyde Hockman for a copy of the flier. It is 
also posted on the bulletin board in the foyer at the back of the 
church. 

 
MENNONITE DISASTER SERVICE VOLUNTEER DATES 

 

The final scheduled dates to help rebuild six homes that were lost in a 
wildfire in Elk, Washington are March 14-21.  If you would like to join 
in the effort, please contact Joyce at: Washingtonunit@mds.org. 

 
IN CASE YOU MISSED IT… 

 

The Mennonite Central Committee Immigration Network’s webinar 
“Following Jesus during challenging times” can be found at: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mD7f3MGtsFE&t=3s 
 

mailto:Washingtonunit@mds.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mD7f3MGtsFE&t=3s

